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importat. I changes in the 

pipeline which will further 

increase the benefits 

franchising can offer. The Lord 

Chancellor will shortly send 

his proposals to the Law 

Society for the 1995/96 

remuneration round. We 

expect him to differentiate 

between franchiscd and non- 

franchised organisations 

particularly in the field of 

criminal legal aid. We have 

pressed, and will continue to 

press, the Lord Chancellor to 

emphasise his commitment to 

franchising by increasing the 

ditkrentials between franchised 

and non-franchised firms when 

it comes to remuneration. 

The Board has put to the 

Law Society proposals for 

increasing control of the green 

form scheine where there has 

been evidence of abuse of the 

Regulations over the past 12 

months. Under the proposal`, 

non-franchised firms would, in 

the future, have to give the 

Board much more detail of the 

work done under green forms 

and would he required to 

ek prior authority frone the 

i(lard before any second or 
dhsequent green farm coidd 
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These control systems would 

not apply to franchised firms. 

The proposal to exempt 

franchisees from the main 

effects of these changes is in 

keeping with the Board's 
Conhdenlec in franchisees and 

its intention to increase 

devolved powers and financial 

incentives as franchising 

becomes established. Further, 

the Board hopes to pilot within 

the next few months a tauch 

simpler system for claiming 

under the green tirrm scheme 

by franchised firms. We have 

yet to finalise the details of this 

but it may involve franchised 

firms not having to submit 

green forms at all but, instead, 

simply retaining sufficient 

nitornl. uiun upon tiles tier the 

Board to carry out sample 

.i essincnts of claims. 
'The Board is seeking, 

through its Liaison Managers 

to identify best practice among 
franchise firms and where this 
is possible to publish the 

results. We will also be 

building on the public 

awareness created with the 
launch of franchising which 

saw hundreds of local 

ncwepipcrs carrying news 

1 fc, itnres on firms 
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franchise in their areas. We will 

promote franchising through 

the consumer press who are 

particularly interested in the 

client care aspects of 

franchising and the assurance it 

provides to the legal aid client 

in choosing a solicitor. A 

poster ti"aturing franchising will 

be launched together with a 

leaflet explaining the benefits 

of franchised firms to the 

public. These will be 

distributed widely in a hid to 

advertise franchising across 

England and Wales. 

Finally, the Lord 

Chancellor's Department is in 

the middle of its fundamental 

review of legal aid and we 

expect a Green Paper to be 

published in the Spring or early 

Summer. It is clear that any 

significant changes to the 

scheme will be underpinned by 

franchising because it is the 

only quality assurance scheme 

in existence that would give 

the Lord Chancellor 

confidence that the 

Government and the taxpayer 

are receiving value for money 

for the funds that are expended 
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